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ASG ID Cards on sale now! 

Want discounted/free admission 

to PVC events? Want to play the 

PS4 in the Pirate Cove and get 

discounts in the Blythe communi-

ty? Then purchase an ASG ID Card 

today! $18 for a year and $10 for 

a semester! Come support ASG! 

 

HUNGRY 

Come buy a snack in the 

ASG office.  

Breakfast Roll up: $2.00 

Breakfast Burrito: $2.00 

Lunch Burrito: $2.00 

Hot Pocket: $1.50 
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Message in a Bottle 

Palo Verde College 
ASG Newsletter 

As the Fall semester comes to a close, all of us here in Palo 

Verde College’s Student Government wanted to wish   every-

one Happy Holidays and we hope to see you in Spring. 

 Have an awesome Winter break! 

Receiving Cash-aid? You may 

be eligible for CalWORKs! 

If you are registered for PVC classes 

and receiving cash aid for you and 

your children, contact CalWORKs for 

support.  

Keep Kids Warm Drive 

Got Jackets? Donate them!  

ASG is accepting donations of  

gently used Jackets, Sweaters, 

Blankets and Scarves, that’ll be 

given back to the community. 

Please contact Jade Torres or 

pick up a flyer for more info! 

Dates to remember: 

Dec 1st-Dec 13th: Keep Kids 

Warm Drive 

Dec 13th-17th: FINALS WEEK 

Dec 17th: Last Day of Classes 

Dec 18th-Jan 7th: Winter Break 

Dec 19th: Last Food Pantry Dis-

tribution for the semester  

Dec 19th: Keep Kids Warm     

Distribution 

Jan 18th: First Day of Spring 

Classes  
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December is 

*National Drunk & Drugged Driving Prevention 

Month 

*National Human Rights Month 

*Worldwide Food Service Safety Month 

*National Car Donation Month 

*Spiritual Literacy Month 

Rosa Parks Day 

December 1st we recognize American Civil 

Rights hero. December 1st 1955 was the day 

that Rosa Parks didn’t give up her seat on a 

Montgomery City bus and what followed 

made Civil Rights history. 

Special Education Day 

December 2nd we recognize changes in federal leg-

islation that led to the nations first federal special 

education law. 

National Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day 

December 7th honors all those who lost their 

lives when Japan attacked Pearl Harbor on 

December 7, 1941. More than 3,500 Ameri-

cans lost their lives or were wounded on that 

solemn day.  

Human Rights Day 

December 10th annu-

ally seeks to honor the 

adoption of the Univer-

sal Declaration of Hu-

man Rights (UDHR).  

  <<The first Home game of the season for the 

Men’s Basketball team on November 1st  had a 

great turnout. Our Pirate’s played hard, but experi-

enced a tough loss. We wish the best of luck for 

them on their journey to victory. Go Pirates! 

  <<A few creations from our 3D printing clas-

ses here on campus! Interested? Enroll for 

the Spring Semester! 

*DRESS WARMLY 

*WEAR STURDY SHOES AND WATCH YOUR STEP 

*INSTALL PROPER INSULATION 

*CHECK ON YOUR FAMILY, FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS 

When Driving: 

*SLOW DOWN 

*WEAR YOUR SEATBELT 

*INCREASE THE DISTANCE BETWEEN YOU AND OTHER 

DRIVERS OF SLIPPERY ROADS 

*MAKE SURE TO KEEP AN EMERGENCY KIT IN YOUR CAR 

*DO NOT USE CRUISE CONTROL 

*KNOW IF YOU HAVE ANTILOCK BREAKS 

 


